
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Review – Rosewood Class  
Friday 11th September 2020 

 

THIS WEEK 

Rosewood Class have started the year with a really positive 

attitude towards their learning. We have been completing a 

‘Week of inspirational Maths’ where the children watch 

videos each day to support Growth Mindset concepts such as 

understanding that everyone can be good at Maths and that 

making mistakes is an important part of learning as this is what 

makes our brains grow. We have also started our history 

work on the Stone Age with a bang by creating cave paintings. 

We sat under our tables, used a stick to create these     

paintings. We’re going to add hand stencils too! 

COMING UP NEXT WEEK 

Some of the exciting things we will be starting next week 

include:  

*P4C- Philosophy for Children- This is a new school initiative 

which will support the children in developing deep thinking 

skills 

*The Nature Reserve- We will be spending time in the 

nature reserve next Thursday (weather permitting). We will 

be working on developing our team work and 

communication skills whilst there.  

HOMEWORK 

There is no homework this week but please read with your 

child daily.  

 

NOTICES & REMINDERS 

*Thank you for such a wonderful start to the new 

school year. The children have come in really keen to 

embrace new experiences and try their best.  

* Please make sure that your child brings a water 

bottle into school every day.  

*The children also have lunch quite a lot later than 

they might be used to having lunch so please ensure 

that they have a snack with them for morning 

playtime. Several of the children have mentioned that 

they are getting hungry.  

*We will be making a display of the children reading 

in our classroom. Please e-mail a picture of them 

reading to hivory@bourn.cambs.sch.uk. The more 

interesting the picture, the better. It could be in an 

unusual place or whilst doing a sport like gymnastics 

or climbing a tree. I can’t wait to see the pictures! 

 

PHOTOS OF 

OUR STONE AGE 

CAVE PAINTING 
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